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October 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear RISE Charter School Board of Trustees: 
 
We would like to thank you for participating in collaboration training on Tuesday, September 
28th. This provided us with the opportunity to more fully understand the relationship and 
governance between Kimberly School District and Rise Charter School. As the trainers 
explained, the creation of RISE Charter School is very unique, innovative, and unseen anywhere 
else in the state. We would like to offer any assistance we can provide to make RISE successful.  
 
At the training it was indicated that the RISE board would like to know what information the 
KSD board would like from them. The KSD board would like RISE to report at the KSD January 
and July board meetings. At the January meeting we would like RISE to provide an informal 
report on their successes, challenges, support needed from KSD, enrollment numbers, and 
student demographics, including where students previously attended. At the July meeting RISE 
will report to the board as outlined in the charter and performance certificate. We would like to 
encourage continued communication and collaboration between the KSD and RISE 
administration. Day-to-day operations, management questions and concerns involving RISE and 
KSD should be discussed, addressed, and resolved at the administrative level.  
 
Thank you for your dedication to the students of the Kimberly Community. We look forward to a 
very positive and productive relationship for many years to come. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kimberly School District Board of Trustees  


